Birmingham University Society of Change Ringers Committee Meeting 28th June 1997

Meeting opened at 5:30pm

1. Members Present

Alison Greenhalgh Jonathan Bint Laura MacMahon

Apologies

Alison Waller

2. Matters Arising

- The missing issues of *Ringing World* need to be found. If they cannot be found it may be worth buying past issues to get a complete set. Jon is looking into whether the Barber Institute wants the *Ringing World* copies.
- BUSCR funds are healthy but the falling grants from the Guild needs to be considered. The NUA is being held at Newcastle next year which will cost £240 with the use of a Guild minibus at 40p per mile.
- Freshers must be recruited at the Freshers Fair, especially as they will be recruits for the year 2000 Alison G will put a message in BUGS before the end of term. Alison W will put a message in *Ringing World* in last two weeks of August and first week in September.
- Details of Freshers Tour need to be confirmed. The tour should be in Birmingham. Joint trips with other societies could be made later in the year.
- The AGM will be held om the Friday night before the Annual Dinner, rather than in November.
- Inquiries need to be made about when the 50th anniversary is.
- A full of life members is needed. An advert could be placed in *Ringing World* and in a newsletter.
- A Dinner Committee may be created. Two more people are need to help Peter.
- David Brewin is elected as Steeple Keeper